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3rd December 2017 

1st Sunday of Advent 

  

 
 
 

If you have any items for inclusion, or, if you would like to receive the weekly bulletin by email,  
please let Mary Cuffe or Carole Craine know at marycuffe8@gmail.com or cfmuk2002@yahoo.co.uk  

Holy Family Presbytery    
Lytham Road 
Warton PR4 1AD 
01772 632254  
email: holyfamily@live.co.uk 
 
Retired Priest in Residence at 
Westby: Mgr Aidan Turner  
01772 684599  

 
Mass,Times,at,St.Anne,,Westby 
 
Sunday   03/12/17 8.45am   Successful operation 
Sunday   10/12/17 8.45am   Jim Murphy 
 
Weekday Mass – Please check with Mgr Aidan 
 
Mass times at Holy Family Freckleton 
Sat evening       6.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday      10.45 am  
 
Weekday Masses at Holy Family:  
Times can vary, please check on         
www.holyfamily@live.co.uk or ring 01772 632254   
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Holy Family Church  
Friday       6.30 - 6.55 pm 
   

Mass Intention. If you would like to have a mass said, 
please let Carole know or email her as below. 

SVP Meeting Thursday, 7th December at 7.30pm in the 
Sherburne Room 
 

Fr Mathew confirmed he will say Mass for us all at Holy 
Family, “The Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception” 
Friday 8th December at 7pm. Welcome refreshments 
will be available in the Church Hall afterwards. 

Cardinal Newman College 
Tuesday 5th December 2017 6.30 pm: Cardinal 
Newman College invites you to their Advent Vigil. The 
vigil is a Service of prayer, reflection and an opportunity 
to receive the Sacrament Of Reconciliation. The Vigil 
will be held in the College Chapel, Lark Hill, Preston 
followed by festive refreshments. 
 
Christmas Carol Service Wed 13th December 
6.00pm Refreshments, 6.45pm Carol Service at the 
Welcome Centre at HMP Kirkham. Please contact Holy 
Family if you would like to attend. you will need to be 
prepared to produce ID - Passport or Driving License to 
gain admission to Welcome Centre. 
 
A Thank you from the Medaille Trust is attached plus 
other ways of contributing as a parish. 
 

Little Church is on today 
 

                                  26th November        
         
        Collection                  £126.62 
        Standing orders        £130.00          
        Lancashire Youth       £  46.30          
         
        Total                         £302.92                  
                                             
        Attendance                     51 
 

Anniversaries occurring at this time: Sadie Gribben, 
Mary Alice McCall, Alice Murray, Joe Holliday, James 
C. Marshall, Maureen Taylor-Collinson, John Robert 
Alston 
 
Please pray for the sick of our parish: Alan Pugh, 
Betty Robertson, Des Connolly, Tony Flanigan, 
Margaret Fawcett, Kathleen Cuffe.  
  
Collections: If you would like to pay by standing order 
for your collection please complete the form available 
from Katie and Jack. You can still have your envelope 
to put on the plate. It is a very simple process and 
helps the church in administration. 
 
Journey to Bethlehem: An afternoon of reflection 
for Advent – St. Kentigern's Catholic Church, 
Blackpool are offering a time of reflection for Advent, 
2.30 to 4 pm Saturday 16th December. Refreshments 
will be provided. Please join us to reflect on the 
Incarnation.  
 
CAFOD. If you would like the gift catalogue for your 
Christmas Shopping then please follow this link. 
https://worldgifts.cafod.org.uk/ There is a book at the 
back of church to have a look through but we have 
only been sent one. You will see a range of special 
gifts that share and reflect God's love for each & every 
one of us.  Each gift is an example of the work CAFOD 
is doing right now, to change the lives of the poorest 
members of our global family 

Holy Family Christmas Fayre will be on the 10th 
December after their Advent Service. Contributions of 
tombola and raffle prizes would be appreciated.  

  
 


